
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 

FOR THE BROADWATER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

MASTER PLAN 
 

 
the Broadwater County Commissioners hired a WWC engineer to develop a Master Plan for the 
Broadwater County Fairgrounds. The Fairgrounds Master Plan will assess the condition of existing 
buildings and facilities, evaluate current and future needs, and outline current and future Fairgrounds 
events. The Master Plan is being sponsored and funded by the Broadwater County Trust Board and 
facilitated by the Broadwater County Recreation Board and the Broadwater County Commissioners.  
The Broadwater County Commissioners, Recreation Board, and Trust Board invite you to participate 
in a public meeting on September 26, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the 4-H building located at the Broadwater 
County Fairgrounds. The results of a recent community survey and review of the initial facilities 
assessment will be provided and additional public input will be accepted to facilitate the next steps of 
the Master Plan process.  
 
For questions or comments please contact Shawn Higley with WWC Engineering at 406-443-3962 or 
shigley@wwcengineering.com or you may contact the Broadwater County Commissioners at 406-
980-1213 or commissioners@co.broadwater.mt.us.  
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